
TOWN OF YORKTOWN CONSERVATION BOARD 
MEETING MINUTES 

October 20, 2010 
Present:  Co-Chairpersons Ann Kutter, Phyllis Bock, Walt Daniels, 
Walter Plankl, Bob Carroll, Diane Dreier and Secretary Pat Rice 
Co-Chairperson Ann Kutter called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm. 
The meeting took place in the Town Hall Board Room 
 
 
Chairpersons Report: 
The Minutes of October 6, 2010 were unanimously approved. 
Kutter asked Rice to scan article on Fossil Fuels to BioMass and send to all. 
Kutter also asked her to send the Local Official Guide to SEQR to all members. 
Memo was dictated to Planning concerning the two properties RCB Development 
and Bonsignore be reviewed jointly since development on one will impact the 
other.  
 
 
Regular Session: 
The Conservation Board Checklist was again discussed and all ideas for this 
checklist will be considered.  Rice was asked to type up the Checklist with all the 
additions, scan and send to all. 
Kutter and Bock have not heard anything back on their Memo to Susan about the 
Conservation Board access to the Environmental Consultant Resource.  
ELLA Stream Project will be discussed at our next meeting. 
SEQR Cookbook Training was discussed and all will read at home and discuss 
next time if necessary. 
Rice was asked to call Mr. Rambo’s office at the Water Department to see if our 
Stormwater Management Newsletter could be included in the Water Bill. 
Rice was acknowledged by the Conservation Board for her work on the 
Newsletter. 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 pm by a motion proposed by Carroll and 
seconded by Daniels. 
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